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In order to utilize The
Homeowners Allotment, you
can:
Make a purchase and submit
your receipt to be reimbursed. 
Housing can also submit a
purchase order on your behalf
if the vendor accepts purchase
orders. 
Housing can submit a partial
payment, as long as the
homeowner has paid the
difference to the vendor, and
the vendor takes purchase
orders. 
If the vendor does not take
purchase orders, please advise
housing and we can look into
creating an account to
facilitate future transactions



Allotments renew at the
beginning of new fiscal on April
1  every year, and the amount is
not carried over from previous
fiscals. 

st

All receipts have to be in by or
before March 31 , in order to get
reimbursed properly. 

st

No receipts will be accepted
after March 31 . st

Bandmembers that are
homeowners: $700/Fiscal
Elders that are
bandmembers that are
homeowners: $1140/Fiscal

More Allotment
Information

Home Owner
Allotment

There is only one allotment per
home, must be:

Primary residence on
reserve
Bandmember is a
homeowner
Bandmember must be
residing in property

In order to be reimbursed, you
will need:

 Proof payment (i.e. receipt). 
In order to issue a purchase
order, you will need proof of
payment or quote. 

When submitting for
reimbursement, please be
patient and allow enough time
for processing. This is sent to
the Housing Coordinator or
Renovations Coordinator

Home
Insurance

Reimbursement
The Housing Department also offers
a reimbursement for homeowners’
Insurance. Any homeowner paying
for private home insurance can get
up to $1284/Fiscal reimbursed,
which is per year and renews on
April 1  each year.st

There is only one homeowner
insurance reimbursement per
home, and it must be:

Primary residence on reserve
Band member is a homeowner
Band members must be
residing in the property

To be reimbursed, you will need:
Proof of your insurance policy
number and dates of insurance
coverage. 
Proof of payment with a receipt,
and we will only reimburse after
the whole year has been paid
for.

For reimbursement or more info
please contact the Housing
Coordinator.


